From: Tony Lozzi

To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 2004-A
Date: Monday, May 22, 2017 11:14:56 PM

Dear Oregon Legislators,

| oppose House Bill 2004-A.

Put a personal story here that reflects how and why you would like to retain the ability to use
a no-cause notice. (For example: Tenants’ fear of retaliation if they complain about a
neighbor, leering or disturbing behavior by others, landlords having higher screening
standards because of us not being able to end the agreement if things go sideways)

Please represent me and your constituents at the state capitol by opposing HB 2004-A and
ANY bill that would eliminate no-cause notices.

Respectfully, your constituent

Tony Lozzi
0: 503-667-3849
M:503-789-7090

tony@thetonylozziteam.com


mailto:SHS.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:tony@thetonylozziteam.com

